Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Newsletter 2016-March

Woodworker’s Club Meeting
Wednesday, April 20" @ 6:30 PM
The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin.

The April meeting will feature Gene Lair. He will be giving a short presentation on two
projects he is working on. A woven rattan clothes hamper and a doll house kit he is
building.

March 16 Meeting Notes: President, Khalid Mohammad called the meeting of March
16th to order. We had a great turn out for our first “road trip” in a while. 40 members
attended.

Business Meeting: Treasurer Norm Bartlett has reported the sum of $2,579.47 in the
club’s savings account and an additional $21.60 in checking. And as usual, those figures
reconciled with the CEFCU statement dated 3-12-2016.

Drawings: There was no 50/50 or gift card for this meeting.

Len Shelton of Probotix in Peoria gave an in depth tour of his facility and a lengthy sit
down of the how and why of CNC in todays home workshop. Len has gone from
working in his basement to the facility he is in now, and is looking to expand into a new

facility that will allow him to enhance the flow of his work.

As someone who has owned and build two different CNC machines, this was a very
informative and educational presentation.

As always we are looking for ideas and help with meeting presentations. I’ll ask again
for you to bring your ideas to the meeting. If you would like to do something to show
your skills, hobby or passion let us know.

See everyone on Wednesday.

Don’t forget to bring your show and tell items!!
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Len Shelton, Probotix
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New Contact Information

President - Khaled Mohammad — 309-868-6399 — K6613199@ICLOUD.COM
Vice President — A.J. Gatzemeyer - 309-263-8781 - ajgatz@gmail.com
Secretary-Newsletter — Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - PAW Secretary(@gmail.com
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett — 309-697-4341 — linnorm12(@juno.com

Librarian - Bill Wiese — 309-635-5401 — bwiese@telstar-online.net
Refreshments-Mark Pedesky - 309-692-1552 - markpadesky(@comcast.net
Web Master - Dave Esme - dhesme(@comcast.net
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